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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are very excited to see our Year 10 and 12 students from the 15th of June and have been 

busy preparing the site to ensure the safety of our students and staff. We ask that students arrive 

in full school uniform, including their blazer and school shoes. 

 

Food 

Please note that our canteen is closed.  We will be supplying a free packed lunch for all students 

attending, which students can order in morning registration (see menu attached).   We will also 

be offering a free light breakfast (such as toast or bagels) to those who would like it.   Of course, 

your child is welcome to bring their own packed lunch should they wish to do so.  As the canteen 

will not be open, your child may want to bring their own snack for break-time. 

 

Students are asked to bring a full water bottle with them to school.   

 

Safety Video 

Mr Clarke has recorded a welcome back greeting for students to watch before they return to 

school. This will give students an insight and hopefully address some questions they might have 

over the changes we have made to make the school ready for their return. 

 

Travel to school 

Students using all forms of public transport will be required to wear a face covering, as per the 

Government guidelines (see link below). The face covering does not need to be a medical 

mask, but can be a material covering, scarf or similar, provided it covers both your mouth and 

nose. You will not be able to travel if you do not have a way of covering your face. This must be 

worn before entering the vehicle and kept on at all times. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-safer-travel-guidance-for-

passengers#face-coverings  

 

Students being driven to school will need to be dropped off on Swanstree Avenue as the school 

gates will be closed. Parents may park at the front of the school to collect their children and we 

politely ask that parents and carers stay in their cars. 

 

Please note: in order to protect our staff and students, the school is currently closed to visitors, 

including parents and carers. 

 

Kind regards. 

 
Ms J Lorman 

Deputy Headteacher 
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